
Docket Optical System - Carlsbad Power Plant 

  
Please consider the site proposed by the City of Carlsbad for the new power plant.  There is no reasonable explanation for 
building the plant on the ocean front when there is ample and adequate space in the industrial area to build the plant.  The 
beach front location would damage property values and be a blight to the area.   
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Joseph and Blanca Raffa 
4625 Sunburst rd. 
Carlsbad, CA 92008 

From:    Joe R <jgr187@att.net>
Date:    12/8/2008 12:33 PM
Subject:   Carlsbad Power Plant
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Docket Optical System - Proposed Power plant Carlsbad Ca 

  
I am writing on behalf of the hundred plus condos that sit as close as 750 feet from the proposed power 
plant. We would clearly see this plant above the tree line and this would have a negative effect on our 
property values. We are also concered about the noise the huge air intakes would make. I have been to 
the meetings on this plant and heard both sides. I feel the city has a good plan that address many factors 
beyond our concerns. This is prime coastal property and should be used for other than a power plant.  
Roxy Linfesty 
809 Kalpati cr 325 
Carlsbad, CA 92008 

From:    Donald Linfesty <linfesty.donald@sbcglobal.net>
To:    <PAO@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    12/10/2008 10:24 AM
Subject:   Proposed Power plant Carlsbad Ca
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